Gene Bucklin Memorial Sheep Award
In remembrance of a great supporter of the youth in Blaine County, especially those enrolled in the area of Sheep production, the Gene Bucklin Memorial Sheep Award has been established. This monetary award of $150.00 will be presented annually to a Blaine County 4-H member enrolled in at least their second year of the 4-H Sheep project for the purpose of initiating, improving or expanding a sheep production project. 

Members may apply for the award by submitting a written essay to the Blaine County Extension Agent prior to July 1st. The essay should address:

· The member’s current and prior experience in the sheep project 
· Goals for their sheep project
· A current budget of expenses and projected income from their sheep project
· How the award will help them attain their goals.

The Montana 4-H Foundation will manage the fund for the purpose of this award and will be accounted for separately from other funds managed by the Foundation for Blaine County 4-H. The initial balance of this fund is $1500.00 through a donation from Helen Bucklin. The Blaine County Leaders Council Treasurer will have sole discretionary authority for the withdrawal of funds from this account. Funding for this award is through interest earnings and principle up until that point in time when the balance of the fund will no longer support the award, at this time the residual balance will be utilized at the discretion of the award selection committee. In the event that there are no qualified applicants for the award in any given year the amount allocated for that year will remain as principle in the account balance. The annual award amount of $150 will remain constant.  

